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Dear Council Members:

I am supportive of extending the closure of Castro Street
to cars, especially if most of the businesses like it.

Especially when the weather is nice, it's wonderful to see
so many people out and about on Castro Street and enjoying
the outdoor dining with friends and family.

Even if you only consider a temporary extension, that would
seem like a prudent thing, given the variants situation.

I am still not eating indoors, but I have enjoyed a number

of wonderful meals in the pedestrian malls.

Respectfully,
Veronica (Ronnie) Falcao
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